
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Date: Friday 15th November 2024 
Our ref: SBM/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: “£500K4HOPE” - Red Wednesday - 20th November 2024 
 
On the 20th of November, St Bernard’s is participating in the 500K4Hope to raise funds for the Church in Need.  To 
promote this day, we are asking our students to wear a red accessory to school, whilst wearing full uniform with a 
donation of £1 paid through Parent Pay for the Church In Need.   
 
Could we ask please that you support this initiative by encouraging your child to wear something red on Wednesday 
to school on the 20th and contribute a much needed £1 to Aid to Church in Need. 
 
With many thanks in advance for your kind generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs S B McCurdy 
Lay Chaplain 
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